Gabe del Rio
732 Chesapeake Drive, Irvington VA 22480   


Attention: Mayor and Town Council
c/o Lauren Taylor, Town Clerk
Irvington Town Office
P. O. Box 174
Irvington, VA 22480
(804) 438-6230
ltaylor@town.irvington.va.us

Dear Mayor and Town Council Members,

	I was deeply disappointed to see Anthony Marchetti resign from Town Council at the last meeting. Please know that as someone who ran for elected service to the Town of Irvington, I remain dedicated to help our town succeed. If you choose to appoint me to Anthony’s vacated seat, I will bring my experience, knowledge, and local connections to bear fruit for the Town Council and our hometown. With many years of board experience, I will be a productive and value-adding member to serve with you on Town Council.

	Please accept this letter as confirmation of my continued interest, as well as availability to serve our town alongside you in Anthony’s stead. I welcome a discussion with any of you, should you have any questions or concerns. 

Thank you for your consideration,

Gabe del Rio
Irvington Resident & Local Business Owner
H: 804-438-5134   C: 202-577-6751
